
From: Trena   

Sent: January 10, 2021 10:52 PM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: Winona & Baseline Rd 

 

Hello, 

 

I was made aware this evening that the development at this location may be expanded to 9 stories and 

would like more information please. 

 

This community is not the right place for this density. I live at Benziger and Winona and there is 

enough unchecked traffic in the area as it is.  

 

Trena Ennis 

 

mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca

